
An E-mail to Mr. Andrew 
 

Mr. Andrew,  
 I can’t wait to explore Hong Kong with you in July! I have a good plan. 
 In the morning, we will go to Sha Tau Kok. We can go there by bus. We will 

get some fried buns and see some sealions. It will be so fun and charming. 
 In the afternoon, we will go to the Space Museum so we can have fun and 

learn about gravity, the Earth, Saturn, Mars, Neptune and more. Also we can play 
some gravity games and finally we can learn how big the universe is. It’s interesting. I 
hope I can learn more than that. 

 We can meet at McDonald’s Restaurant at 9:00 a.m. It is near our school. 
You can take a look at the map I attached to this e-mail. Go out of our school and 
turn left. Go straight ahead. McDonald’s is on you left. It is next to Manning’s. I am 
looking forward to exploring Hong Kong with you! Talk to you later. 
From, 
Angel. 

By Huang Tsz Ching, Angel (4A) 


